FRA presents its work on relocation of
unaccompanied children

FRA presented key findings from its paper on relocation from Greece and from
its upcoming ‘Relocating unaccompanied children: applying good practices to
future schemes’ report.

The report will be available on 11 May. Child Circle, Missing Children
Europe, Oxfam and Refugee Rights Europe hosted the webinar on 29 April.

Almost 200 participants from national authorities, EU institutions and civil
society took part. They shared experiences, guidance, and best practice
tools.
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